
 

Friday 7th March 2025 

Headteacher’s Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

As we welcome the lighter mornings and clearer skies, 
there has been much learning, laughter and play after 
the half-term break. 

Clubs have now completed their second week with 
children across the school enjoying running, drama, 
outdoor play, football and boxing.  

In sport, a Y5/6 team of 
children represented 
Hillside at a Frodsham and 
Villages Dodgeball Festival  
on Tuesday and a girls 
football tournament 
Thursday. Thank you to 
Mrs Moore and Dave 
Taylor and Nancy Taylor 
for taking them.  

Well done to 
Dodgeball leaders 
Bobby, Fin, Ella and 
Megan who were 
fantastic referees 
throughout the 
afternoon. 

 

Next week is National Science Week with each class 
learning about a famous scientist. In addition, Years 
1,2,3 and 4 will be taking part in a Sublime Science 
workshop and Years 5/6 having visits from some of our 
parents who have careers in science. 

Later this term, parents evenings will be held on the 
26th and 27th March. You can book your appointment 
via school Spider, bookings will open at 4pm today, 7th 
March and close 20th March at 3pm. 

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

World Book Day 2025 

We celebrated World Book 
Day on Wednesday with a 
focus on poetry and rhyme 
and the joy of reading. 
Everyone dressed up as a 
rhyme and we had some 
fantastic costumes from 
children and staff which 
were paraded in our special assembly where the reading ambassadors 
got to test the teachers on their book knowledge. There was a “world 
premiere” screening of staff acting out the poem, Behind The Staffroom 
Door and Big Bo Peep even found some real sheep thanks to Eliza and 
her lambs – it was a very exciting day! We rounded off the day with a 

special storytime where staff swapped classes 
to become secret readers. 
We also launched our annual school poetry 
competition and all children have been given 
the task of learning a poem to perform. 
This year, our theme is poetry to make you 
smile and children can write their own poem or 
find one in a book or online. Class heats will be 
held and then finalists chosen from each class 
to perform in our special assembly. This is 
always a highlight of the year and we look 
forward to hearing these performances!  

Y2 Burwardsley Residential 

Year 2 created some wonderful memories this week on their 2 day 
Burwardsley residential.   

They managed to squeeze in a visit to Bunbury Mill, crafts, a night 
walk through Peckforton Woods, a campfire, and lots more! Thank 
you to Mrs FC, Mrs Porter, Mrs Cook and our student teachers Miss 
Booth and Miss Martin for looking after them. 



Contact details: 

Please contact the school office to notify or request 
absence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request      

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu    

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  

Link Club 

We have places available in our before and 
after school club. If you would like to use 
this provision or would like further infor-
mation please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk more 
information can also be found on the 
school website 

With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Friends of Hillside  

Next Wednesday, FOH will 
be holding a Mothers’ Day 
Pop-Up Shop in the school 
hall from 3.15pm.  

Parent’s will be able to send 
their children in to choose 
and wrap a mother's day present.  Can parents please wait outside 
the hall while the children choose  their presents £1, £2 and £3 gifts. 

On Wednesday 19th March, FOH will be holding their Easter 
Tombola. During the school day, classes will have their turn to take 
part with every child winning a prize. Please …... 

PTA can be contacted on:  friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  

 

 

Parent Carer Newsletter  
The latest newsletter is now available from the parent carer 

forum for you to access here 

KS2 Charity Sale 

Well done to all the Year 3, 4 and 5 children who sold home 
made items late last term to raise money for their chosen 
charities.  

Y4 Science Visit 

Last Thursday, Y4 enjoyed an interesting session with the Sci 
Tech Daresbury team  as part of the Weaver Words project.  

Important Dates: 

Please contact the school office to notify or request absence 
at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request      

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu    

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  
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Reception Airport Trip 

On Thursday this week, Reception class took to the skies on their 
Manchester Airport Trip.  The children got to sit in a real plane 
and learn about the different aircraft at Manchester Airport. 
Thank you to Miss Jagota, Miss Lee and volunteers Marie, Penny, 
Jenny and Nikhil for taking them. 

Brio Frodsham Open Day 

Brio Frodsham are holding an open day on Saturday 8th March as a free community event.  There will be lots going on for par-

ents and children, from taster sessions to information and advice from local services.   


